

The Federal Redistribution 2008 Tasmania

Public Comment on Objection Number 1

Peter Tucker

1 Page(s)

Comment on objections to proposed redistribution - Tasmania



"Peter Tucker - TDC Tasmania" <peter.tucker@tdctasmania.c</pre> om>

CC bcc

Subject

Comment on objections to proposed redistribution -Tasmania

To tas.redistribution@aec.gov.au

23/09/2008 12:19 PM

Please respond to "Peter Tucker - TDC Tasmania" <peter.tucker@tdctasmania.co</pre> m>

Dear AEC

Please accept this email as a comment on objections to proposed redistribution in Tasmania.

My comment is to support all the objectors who support a change in name for the division of Denison, to Inglis Clark. I have read your reasoning and find it hard to accept. Andrew Inglis Clark is one of the truly great Australians - not just Tasmanian - and deserves at least the honour of an electoral division as a permanent legacy. Governor Denison, by comparison, made very little positive impact on Tasmania, and left the state once his Otour of dutyO was over. There is no comparison.

I think if you revisit your logic you will see the grave error you have made.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Peter Tucker

PETER TUCKER

Certified Practising Accountant (Fellow) Certified Practising Planner

Tucker Development Consultants

+61 (0)400 029 172

email: peter.tucker@tdctasmania.com

Web: www.tdctasmania.com

Mail: PO Box 813, Sandy Bay Tas 7006, Australia

The information contained in this email and any attachment is confidential and may contain legally privileged

or copyright material. It is intended only for the use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient

of this email, you are not permitted to disseminate, distribute or copy this email or any attachments. If you

have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system.

TDC does not represent or warrant that this transmission is secure or virus free.

